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Cher conseil,| hope everyone has had a good first month.

Break the Record

4967 players, students, and members of our community. |
am beyond overwhelmed by the success of Break the
Record 2022. Once again, | would like to thank everyone
who took the time out of their day to rep their UofA
colours. BTR was more than just breaking the record. It
was about Ualberta pride and getting students, staff,
alumni and the community to be a part of something
together. After what has been a long 2 years of isolation,
we can proudly say we were able to establish
togetherness and school pride. Julia and | have been
meeting with students to ensure that students get their
prizes won at BTR.

Thank you once again to everyone who helped out. This
was a team effort and | appreciate you all.

Residential School Memorial

Julia and | alongside members of the ISU have been
working on hosting the second annual RSM.
Unfortunately, the number of flags planted grew this
year. | would like to use this section of my report to
encourage you to go out to Main Quad and reflect. |
am so honored to have been a part of this journey
with some of our Indigenous Students on campus. |
have learned so much by simply taking the time to
listen. | would like to give honor and thanks to
Mackenzie, Shauna, Chantel, Shannon, and Tamara
who helped plan this event.

ICYMI - Here is some news coverage from the memorial
CB- Edmonton: https://www.cbc.ca/player/play/2077391427835/ at 10:05

Global-Edmonton:
https://globalnews.ca/video/rd/47061406-3dfd-11ed-84ec-0242ac110003/?jwsource=cl at
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10:12

CTV-Edmonton:https://edmonton.ctvnews.ca/video?clipld=2525229&jwsource=clat 39:55

International Day

| have started planning International day alongside my ISA Counterparts Madina and Nikita.
This event will be taking place on Nov 17th. The event's goal is to create a platform for our
community to come to celebrate and learn about our different cultures. We have been
finalizing the venue details and looking at the set that would work best for us and regional
groups. Students will get the chance to visit different booths and explore different countries

and cultures.
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